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MEMORANDUM

P.O. BOX 4100    FRISCO, COLORADO 80443 

TO: MAYOR AND TOWN COUNCIL

FROM: ADDISON CANINO, ASSISTANT PUBLIC WORKS DIRECTOR

SUSAN LEE, PLANNER

DIANE MCBRIDE, RECREATION DIRECTOR/ASSISTANT TOWN MANAGER

RE: SLOPESIDE HALL CMGC PRE-CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT AWARD

DATE: OCTOBER 11, 2022

Summary and Background: 

Analysis: 

Financial Impact: 

Alignment with Strategic Plan:  

Environmental Sustainability: 

Staff Recommendation: 

Approved By: 
Tom Fisher, Town Manager
Leslie Edwards, Finance Director
Jeff Goble, Public Works Director

Attachments: 
Exhibit A – CMGC RFQP

Exhibit B – A.D. Miller Proposal

Exhibit C.1 – CMGC – Pre-Construction Services Contract

Exhibit C.2 – CMGC – Insurance


